ACUSHNET SCHOOL COMMITTEE MINUTES OF MARCH 1, 2018



The Acushnet School Committee met in the Acushnet Town Hall Meeting Room on Wednesday, March 1, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. to interview a candidate for the position of Superintendent of Schools. Members present were Mr. Sumner, Mr. DeTerra, Mrs. Gomes, Mrs. Downing, and Mrs. Tavares. Mr. Shea and Mrs. Flynn were also in attendance as well as others.

- 1. Call to Order.
- 2. All recited the Pledge of Allegiance.
- 3. The committee interviewed Dr. Ann Marie Dargon for the position of Superintendent of Schools. See the attached sample of questions.
- 4. Adjourn. Motion was made by Mrs. Downing and seconded by Mr. Sumner to adjourn the meeting. The committee approved unanimously. (7:15 p.m.)

Respectfully submitted: Mary E. Carter, Recording Secretary

Glimpe Driving

3/20/18

Date